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Newsletter 

Ashdon Primary School 

 This week we had a fantastic Sports Day! The weather was great and 
everyone had a lot of fun. We would like to say a huge thanks to  

Mr. O’Sullivan and Mrs. Reynolds who organised the event.  
Thank you to the PTA who kindly bought all our children an ice lolly 
(something that was much needed at the end of the day). Lastly, we 

would like to say thank you to all the parents, carers and families 
that supported us during Sports Day. We really appreciate that you 

took time off to come and see our lovely children.  



Important Dates & Notices: 

 
 Sunday 23rd June - PTA and any parents willing to help - painting school fences and 

gates, weeding the flower beds etc. Any help will be GREATLY appreciated.  
 Monday 24th June - Thursday 27th June - Year 5 & 6 Residential @ Hautbois Activity 

Centre  
 Friday 28th June - SWCHS and Joyce Frankland Transition Days for those Year 6 

pupils attending these schools from September 2024 
 Friday 12th July - End of Year Reports to go home 
 Friday 12th July - Year 6 at Ninja Warriors in Chelmsford 
 Sunday 14th July - Car Boot Sale on Ashdon Primary School’s field (PTA arranging 

this event) 
 Wednesday 17th July - ’Porridge’ End of Year Performance @ 14:00 and @ 18:30 
 Thursday 18th July - ’Porridge’ End of Year Performance @ 18:30 
 Friday 19th July - Leavers’ Assembly @ 09:30 
 Friday 19th July - Summer School Disco @ 15:30-17:00 
 Monday 22nd July - Colour Run @ 14:00-15:30 
 

Attendance Winners 

First Place: Class 3 (98.3%)  

 

Second Place: Class 2 (98%)  

 

Third Place: Class 1 (97.4%)  

 

Congratulations Class 3; you can have an 

extra 10 minutes playtime next Friday.  

Well done!  

Stars of the Week! 

 

We are so proud of 

the stars of the 

week. They showed 

off all their skills 

and impressed 

everyone.  

We are so proud of 

you all! 

Maypole Dancing!!  
Some of our children have been practising non-stop with Mrs. Clark, 

learning the skill of Maypole dancing. They performed at the 
Hadstock Fete on Saturday and blew everyone away with their great 

talent and accuracy. Here, in the United Kingdom, it used to be an 
important part of May Day celebrations in local schools and 

communities.  Very few schools and villages are still privileged to 
have Maypole dancing. We are so lucky to have Mrs. Clark helping 

our children to learn about different traditions. Thank you so much! 


